
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

Today, all the adult Sunday School classes will 
meet in the Upper Room to hear how the Lord is 
ministering in Mexico through our missionary 

Tim Wood, with Sports Outreach Institute. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Men’s Prayer Breakfast this Saturday, 

July 20th, at 8:30 AM. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NIKISKI POOL 
& PICNIC! 

Last day to get your FREE 
tickets to the Nikiski Pool 

for this Saturday, 
 July 20th. Stop by the  

Info Center to get them.  
See insert for more details.  

 

 

 

 

SBC Celebrates 55 years of  ministry 

NEXT Sunday night!   
July 14, 1964 - July 14, 2019  

 

Surprise gift for each family, shared  

memories, cake & ice cream! Come join  

us & see our own SBC “Progress Days.” 
 

 

 

 

 
 

Pastoral Council of Elder’s Meeting 
next Tuesday, July  23rd, at 1 PM. 

Anyone is welcome to attend. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fun family event!  

Meet others from the Chapel at 

the Oilers baseball game on  

Friday,  July 26th, at 6 PM. 

FREE, no need to sign up,  

no tickets, just come! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pastor John’s Systematic Theology Class  

will resume next Sunday, July 21st. 
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John Rysdyk - Pastor Teacher  
Kevin Spence - Pastor of Children's Ministries 

Francisco Vega - Youth Director 
Gary Lindman - Director of Worship 

Morning Worship                                9:30 am 
 

 

 

 

 

Children’s Church   
 

2 & 3 years   Kaitlyn Jefferson, Scheduler   Room 114 

4 & 5 years     Brett & Tiffany Allemann    Room 101 
Grades K & 1       Susan Lockwood    Room 112 

Grades 2 - 4  Melanie Hess/Kara Johnston   Room 204 
 

 

Sunday School                                    11:00 am 
 

 

2 yrs          Patti Ireland/Cheryl Beeson    Room 104 

3 yrs       Jennifer Moos/Shania Johnson     Room 113                   

4/5 yrs      Donna Spence/Becky Dwinnell   Room 112 

K/1st              Mary Nunn/Ruth Rupp          Room 111 

2nd/3rd         Faith Hall/Sherry Dillon         Room 109 

4th/5th      Mike Hopp/Robert Thompson    Room 107 

Jr. & Sr. High     Francisco Vega/Peter Hilbish    
                                      Logan Ringquist       180 Room 
 

 

 

Adult Classes 
 

College & Career       Hofseth/Fraley  Rysdyk Home 

Koinonia: Colossians        Hall/Nunn            L ibrary                                                
DVD Series                                              Upper Room 
 

 

 

 

 

Evening Service        6:00 pm 
 

                            

And we know that for those who 

love God all things work together 

for good, for those who are called 

according to His purpose. 

                               Romans 8:28   ESV  

 

 

July Mission Spotlights 
 
 

 

Ryan & Rebecca Stowell serve with CORD Ministries in 
Thailand. Ryan & Rebecca work with an Akha community. 
Together with the Family Connection Foundation, the 
Stowells have started Seed of Hope, a Christian-based 
dorm for Akha children. Because many Akha people are 
not Thai citizens they live in poverty & have difficulty 
accessing education. These children are at higher risk of 
being sold into child labor, slavery, or prostitution. The goal 
of Seed of Hope is to lead students to a relationship with 
God through Jesus Christ & to give children from remote 
villages access to public & college education & 
development of sustainable practices through planting 
crops, raising animals, & creating viable business 
opportunities - www.seedofhope.org. 
 

 
 

Ron & Kim Linegar, as farmers & ranchers, reach out to 
Indonesia. The Christian church in Indonesia is very 
persecuted.  However, God has provided people who are 
seeking Biblical truth where the Linegars minister.  Many 
of these people were raised in ‘church’ yet do not know 
what a personal relationship with Christ means. The global 
church & mission organizations have ignored this area 
focusing on direct Islamic outreach.  Having 4.5 million 
people open to Biblical truth is a huge opportunity that the 
Lord has provided.  The Linegars provide pastoral 
education, Bible studies, VBS, English classes, & outreach 
to locals. They also train lay leaders, disciple nursing 
students, & raise teams to evangelize.  

 

 

 

 

 

Serving in the Nursery 
 

 

 
 

 
 

Morning Worship             Janet Gomez/ 

 Jennifer Barkman / Madison Roberts 

Sunday School         Linda Fox/ 

 Pam Swedberg 

Evening Service  Trina Tachick 

  Kristi Dillingham    

 

 

 

 

 

Next Sunday, July 21, 2019  

 

 

 
 

Morning Worship                     Marina  V itrychenko/ 

 Judy Nelson / Naomi Frederickson 

Sunday School Emma Millard/ 

 Susan Semmens 

Evening Service Tammy Fairbanks/ 

  Donna Spence 
 

 

 

 

 

To help in the nursery, call  

Pastor Kevin at 262-4865. 



 

 

 

Sermon Notes 

 

 

Soldotna Bible Chapel Mission Statement 
Being committed to God’s inspired and authoritative 

Word, it is the mission of Soldotna Bible Chapel  
to exalt God in spirit and in truth, to edify and 

encourage one another to personal holiness, and  
to evangelize a lost world with the gospel . 

of Jesus Christ.  

THIS WEEK: 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

THURSDAY, JULY 18th 
 

● Ladies’ Bible Study - 10:00 am 
 
 

SATURDAY, JULY 20th 
 

● Men’s Prayer Breakfast - 8:30 am 

● Nikiski Pool & Picnic - 12:00 pm 
 
 

SUNDAY, JULY 21st 
 

● Theology Class - 8:00 am  
● Morning Worship - 9:30 am 
● Sunday School - 11:00 am 
● 55th Anniversary Celebration - 6:00 pm 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Welcome! 
We extend a personal greeting to you  

as you worship with us today. 
If this is your first time to visit us,  
we have a special gift bag for you  

at the Information Center in the lobby.   
We want you to know that there is a place here  
for you in worship and Bible study as well as 
many opportunities for ministry and service. 
If you are looking for a place to worship, and  

to find fellowship and encouragement,  
we would count it a privilege to be that place.  

 

 
 

 

May God minister His grace to you, 
     Pastor John  

 

 
 

 
 

 

PRAYER REQUESTS:   

If you have a prayer request or would like to be  
included on the e-mail prayer list, email DeAnna at  

deannamartinsbcprayerchain@gmail.com. 


